U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D.C. 20535

March 23, 2010

MS. LAURA ROTOLO

ACLU OF MASSACHUSETTS
211 CONGRESS STREET
BOSTON, MA 02110

Request No.: 1141762- 000

Subject: NJTTF/ Documents describing the relationship between the
NJTTF and the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, any of its cities,
towns, agencies, police departments or other law enforcement units in
Massachusetts, colleges or universities.

Dear Ms. Rotolo:
This responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request.

Based on the information you provided, we conducted a search of the indices to our Central
Records System. We were unable to identify responsive main file records. If you have additional
information pertaining to the subject and you believe it was of investigative interest to the Bureau, please
provide us the details and we will conduct an additional search.

You may file an appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP), U.S.
Department of Justice, 1425 New York Ave., NW, Suite 11050, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001. Your
appeal must be received by OIP within sixty (60) days from the date of this letter in order to be considered
timely. The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Appeal.” Please cite
the FOIPA Request Number assigned to your request so that it may be identified easily.

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the FBI File Fact Sheet.

Sincerely yours,

Drleldy

David M. Hardy

Section Chief,

Record/Information
Dissemination Section

Records Management Division

Enclosure



